0

Sutton Coldfield Grammar School for Girls

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are pleased to invite you to the **Year 11 Parents' Evening**, which will take place in

person at school on Tuesday 21st October, from 4:00pm to 7:00pm.

Appointments can be booked via our usual system, **SchoolCloud**, where you also have the option to leave comments or questions for subject teachers in advance. We encourage you to take advantage of this feature to help focus discussions on the

areas most important to your child's progress.

This marks a return to **face-to-face meetings**, following four years of virtual events. To ensure the evening runs efficiently and that all families are able to keep to their allocated times, staff will be using visible timers during appointments. We appreciate your support

in helping to maintain the schedule for everyone's benefit.

Upon arrival, please enter the building via **Main reception**, where staff will be available

to welcome and guide you.

In addition, we are committed to supporting your child's progression beyond Year 11. On the evening, there will be a Sixth Form information stand, with staff available to answer

any questions about the next stage of their education.

Please save the date for our **Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 13th November** –

more details will follow shortly.

We look forward to seeing you at Parents evening and working together to ensure the very

best outcomes for your child in this crucial year.

Sincerely,

Mrs Downing

Deputy Headteacher

Curriculum & Assessment